
St Adrian’s Weekly Bulletin- Friday 20th September 2024

SIGNING CERTIFICATES OF CATHOLIC PRACTICE

If you require a certificate of Catholic practice for primary or secondary school applications, Fr Francis is
available for signing at the times below. Please note, Fr Francis had to amend the original times that I
sent out by email earlier in the week.
If you attend church at St Alban and Stephen, please follow the link to the parish bulletin for the times that
Fr Michael will be available for signing. St Alban and Stephen Parish Bulletin

AMENDED TIMES FR. FRANCIS CAN SIGN

● Monday 23rd September 3-6pm
● Tuesday 24th September 5-6pm
● Wednesday 25th September 11am-12pm and 3-5pm
● Monday 30th September 2-5pm

PTA UPDATE

Summer BBQ 28th September
We look forward to seeing you next week on Saturday 28th September for our welcome back bbq, 1-4pm
in school. Please bring cash/change as card readers are limited to larger stalls.
It will be lovely to see some of our new families in school and welcome them into our St Adrian's
community.
Class REPS will be asking for volunteers and will be in contact next week.

Panto - Cinderella FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER
It may seem early but in October we will be selling tickets for the Panto at the Alban Arena on Friday 13th
December. More information to follow via class REPS in a few weeks.

FESTIVAL OF THE GIRL
5th and 6th October, Islington, London.
Imagine a future where gender stereotypes no longer limit kids’ potential. Festival of The Girl is an event
created for (though not limited to) girls aged 7-11 (KS2), activities and workshops range from construction
to wrestling, farming to sustainability, body image to virtual reality, and much more. Saturday also includes
a SEND session for kids and their families.

Get your tickets here. There is a pay-what-you-can option available.

WELL DONE TO OUR WINNERS!!!
AWARDS THIS WEEK ARE ………

Class

Reception Joseph Antoine Rhea Irani

Year 1 Lacey Alexander Rachel Avram

Year 2 Tadhg Healy-Williams Indie Duncan

Year 3 Dihas Liyanage George Moore

Year 4 Megan Ashworth Aydin Ali

Year 5 Harper Nash Hedia Yau

https://www.albanstephen.org/bulletins/
https://www.universe.com/events/festival-of-the-girl-2024-tickets-DG6ZCS


Year 6 Aidan Friend Neve Vlijter

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES
● Monday 23rd September - 9.15am - Mercy Mass in school - Blessing of our new Caritas

Ambassadors Year 2-6 will attend. Parents are welcome.
● Monday 23rd September - Flu vaccinations in school - Reception to Year 6
● Wednesday 25th September - Year 4 trip to St Albans Cathedral
● Friday 27th September - Reception trip to the library
● Saturday 28th September - 1.00pm- 4.00pm - PTA Welcome BBQ

Have a great weekend everyone.

Many thanks,

Mrs Porter


